
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

         TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 2025 

 

SENIORS: 

o If you did not order a senior shirt...you have one last chance! Visit Pro Am’s online store to place 
your o order. The final deadline is Oct. 15. 

 
o You can now purchase and create a senior baby ad for your 2025-2026 yearbook! Buy them 

before Monday, December 1, to ensure your spot in the back of the book. Visit 
www.yearbookordercenter.com and use the code 3361 to order your book and baby ad today! 

 
LACROSSSE:  There will be a call out meeting for anyone interested in more information on Girls and 
Boys Lacrosse on Tuesday, September 30 during PTE. 

ASTRONOMY CLUB:  The next Astronomy Club meeting will be From 2:15 - 3:15 Wednesday, 

October 1 in C323.   Dues and Consent forms will be collected.   

SENIOR CLASS CABINET:  Senior Class Cabinet members need to have their drug consent form 
turned in to Mrs. HIrshfield or Mrs. Wadycki-Cruz by Wednesday, October 1 in order to be on the 
official club roster. 

WISE:  WISE (women in science and engineering) will have their first callout meeting after school on 
Wednesday, October 1 in Mrs. Ellis' room C115. The meeting should last 20minutes. See you there! 
 
HISTORY CLUB:  The next History Club meeting will take place from 2:15-2:45pm on Wednesday, 
October 1 in C205. 

BEST BUDDIES:  Best Buddies will be having their first meeting right after school until 3:15 Wednesday, 
October 1 in the South Cafeteria. Please reach out to Mr. Williams or Ms. Ponce for more information. 

HANDBELLS:  Join Lake Central Choir and Handbells for a spooky night of music featuring “Five 
Nights at Freddy’s,” “Abracadabra,” and more! The haunting begins at 6:30 PM on October 2 in the 
auditorium - doors open at 6. Tickets are just $5. Costumes welcome… if you dare. 

GUIDANCE:  Do you want to explore jobs in STEM: Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math? The 
United States Air Force and Space Force will be presenting on STEM careers through military service to all 
interested students on Thursday, October 2 during PTE Academic Assistance in the LGI. Please let your PTE 
teacher know if you plan to attend! 
 
HISPANIC HERITAGE CLUB:  The Hispanic Heritage Club will host a meeting after school on Thursday, 
October 2 in room C105. Membership dues and forms are due. 
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